
2022 Medicare 
Open Enrollment

The Medicare Open Enrollment for 2022 will be 
from October 15th to December 7th, 2021, so 
mark your calendar!

The Open Enrollment period is the time when 
senior citizens and the disabled on Medicare are 
able to determine whether or not their current 
Medicare coverage is working for them. Each 
year plans change what they cost and what they 
cover. Now is the time for people with Medicare 
to review the changes being made by their 
current plan and compare it to others to make 
sure it still meets their needs. Those who don’t 
have prescription drug coverage can also enroll 
in a drug plan during open enrollment.

All people with Medicare can do this 
one of the following ways:
• www.medicare.gov
• 1-800-MEDICARE (1-800-633-4227) 

TTY 1-877-486-2048
• Review the changes to your current plan 

and contact plan with questions.
• Call SCHOHARIE OFFICE FOR THE 

AGING for an appointment 
at (518)-295-2001.
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